James D. Richardson
Councilman

Ken Tedford

MAYOR Kelly Frost

Councilwoman

Karla K. Kent

Councilwoman

Incorporated 1908

MEDIA CONTACT
Nicole Dooley, Robert Erquiaga, (775) 423-8816, ndooley@fallonnevada.gov

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City Hall Closed to the Public Effective November 16"but City Staff
Remains Available to Assist Citizens and Businesses

FALLON, Nev. (November 13, 2020)—The City of Fallon announced today that, due to increasing cases
of COVID-19 in our City and based on Governor Sisolak’s directive, City Hall will be closed to the public
effective Monday, November 16", City staff will still be at work and available to assist citizens and
businesses via telephone or electronic means during normal business hours. City crews will also still be
at work as they continue to operate and maintain the City’s utilities and other essential services.

The City encourages citizens and businesses to call City Hall with any questions or inquiries they may
have. General City questions or inquiries should be made to 775.423.5104, Engineering/Building
Department questions or inquiries should be made to 775.423.9863, Police Department questions or
inquiries should be made to 775.423.2111, and Municipal Court questions or inquiries should be made
to 775.423.6244. The City also encourages all customers to make utility payments by phone, online via
fallonnevada.gov/residents/utilities, or by using any of the four (4) utility payment dropbox locations
throughout the city.
e Utility Payment Dropbox locations:

o City of Fallon, Parking Lot, South Carson Street

o Stillwater Plaza, Parking Lot, 2105 West Williams Avenue

o CC Communications, Parking Lot, 1750 West Williams Avenue

o CC Communications, Parking Lot, 879 South Maine Street

Please continue to monitor the City’s website, fallonnevada.gov, Facebook page and follow the City on
Twitter @CityofFallon for further updates and information.
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